SB21-212
JBC STAFF FISCAL ANALYSIS
HOUSE APPROPRIATIONS COMMITTEE

CONCERNING ALIGNING PRIMARY CARE PAYMENTS WITH THE "COLORADO MEDICAL ASSISTANCE
ACT" TO MAXIMIZE FEDERAL FUNDS, AND, IN CONNECTION THEREWITH, IDENTIFYING ANTICIPATED
FEDERAL FUNDS.

Prime Sponsors: Senator Moreno JBC Analyst:  Eric Kurtz
Representative McCluskie Phone: 303-866-4952
Date Prepared: April 12,2021

Appropriation Items of Note

Appropriation Not Required, No Amendment in Packet

Fiscal Impact of Bill as Amended to Date

The most recent Legislative Council Staff Fiscal Note (attached) reflects the fiscal impact of the bill
as of 04/05/2021.

XXX No Change: Attached LCS Fiscal Note accurately reflects the fiscal impact of the bill

Update: Fiscal impact has changed due to new information or technical issues

Update: Fiscal impact has changed due to amendment adopted after LCS Fiscal Note was prepared

Non-Concurrence: JBC Staff and Legislative Council Staff disagree about the fiscal impact of the bill

Amendments in This Packet for Consideration by Appropriations Committee

Amendment  Description

None.

Current Appropriations Clause in Bill

The bill includes a federal funds clause indicating that the General Assembly anticipates the
Department of Health Care Policy and Financing will receive an additional $25,330,755 in federal
funds for the Primary Care Fund program.

Points to Consider

None.
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